Librarian’s Report
Jan. 28, 2025

I. Statistics: Nov. 2024 (+/- % Changes From Last Year)
Circulation:3441 (+126%)		Digital Circulation: 629(+15%)	
Computer Use:288(+41%)		WIFI Use: 1387
Interlibrary Loan Loans: 225(-30%)	ILL Borrows:485(+3%)
Children’s Programs:217		YA Programs:0		Adult Programs:189

Statistics: Dec. 2024 (+/- % Changes From Last Year)
Circulation:2852 (+81%)			Digital Circulation: 614(+19%)	
Computer Use:201(+6%)		WIFI Use: 1026
Interlibrary Loan Loans: 250(-7%)	ILL Borrows:332(-36%)
Children’s Programs:111		YA Programs:12		Adult Programs:159


II. Program Report
Children (PK – Grade 4)
A new Storytime session began on Jan. 22 and will continue until Feb. 26. We had a great attendance at our “Cocoa & Coloring” afterschool event in December, but an afterschool game day in January only had one family attend.  We are offering a kid’s themed movie on Sat. Feb. 1st.  Bookworm club registration just finished, and those sessions will be starting the week of Feb. 24th and run throughout the month of March.

Teen (Grades 5 – 12)
We had 3 teens attend an afterschool game day this month. On Jan. 27th, we will be holding a teen origami class after school.  And, once again, they will be volunteering at all our Bookworm sessions. 

Adult
This month we had full attendance at pretty much all our adult programs except for Mahjong which is typically has less people in the winter. Our Valentine Card Making Program for adults led by Cora Edwards was a big success with 14 participants, as well as both of our movie matinees (17, and 10 attendees, respectively).

Other Programing Notes
We have been putting out puzzles on the main floor for the community to work on and that has been popular.  We plan to keep that going through the rest of the winter.

I have been organizing the return of our Calico Geese Quilt show in March!  We did a test hanging of a few quilts last week with Dalton, our handyman, and the hanging system is working great.  A sample quilt is currently hung in my office. We plan to do the hanging on Feb. 18th and will have about 20 quilts on display until early April.  There may be a “Learn to hand stitch a quilt block” adult craft program in March as well, but we are still working out the details of that.  

III. Upcoming Programs
See calendars and flyers for more details about upcoming programs.  

